
Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:09 PM


To: Andy Sloan


Subject: Re: thank you for protecting scientific integrity!


Thank you, Sir.


We are proud of our science.


CM


On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 11:34 AM Andy Sloan < > wrote:

Acting Chief Scientist McLean:


Thank you for acting to maintain scientific integrity and to keep politics out of science at NOAA.


I hope you are able to stay strong in response to the inevitable backlash from those who support President Trump at all


costs.


Reasonable Americans, however, greatly appreciate your efforts in light of the attacks taking place, and the dumbing


down of science by the president.


Thanks again,


Andy Sloan


--

Craig N. McLean

Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD  20910

Office:  301-713-2458
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